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May 9, 2012 
 
 
 
Kevin Menard 
617 NE Taylor Street 
Minneapolis, MN 55413 
 
VIA US MAIL 
        
Re: Order to Remove or Repair at 1186 Seventh Street East 
 
Dear Mr. Menard: 

 
This is to confirm that on May 8, 2012 at the Legislative Hearing, Marcia Moermond, Legislative 
Hearing Officer recommended continuing the above-referenced matter to Tuesday, May 22, 
2012 at 9:00 a.m. in Room 330 City Hall.  
 
 In the meantime, she asks that you provide a work plan, including timelines, which needs to be 
done in accordance with the code compliance inspection report by May 21, 2012 (your work 
plan should include specific information and bids.  Also, you can document your labor and the 
value of your labor). 
 
The City Council Public Hearing is scheduled for Wednesday, June 6, 2012 at 5:30 p.m. in 
Room 300 Council Chambers. 
 
If you have any further questions, you may contact me at 651-266-8563. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
MV 

 
Mai Vang 
Legislative Hearing Coordinator 
 
cc: Steve Magner (email) 
 Joe Yannarelly (email) 
 Amy Spong (email) 
 Vicki Sheffer (email) 
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